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Dear Professor Healy, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 26 November regarding the inquest into Stephen O’Neill’s 
death following him taking prescribed anti-depressants. 
 
I note the previous letter that you sent on this matter on 2 September which you copied to 
me. I must clarify that I did not respond to your letter as it was directed to Michelle O’Neill. 
However, I did share it with Welsh Government officials to consider the points you raised 
and what action may need to be taken. 
 
In Wales, we take an evidence-based approach to deciding which treatments should be 
routinely available in the NHS. To do this, we rely on the expert advice of the National 
Institute for Health and Care Excellence (NICE) and our own appraisal body, the All-Wales 
Medicines Strategy Group (AWMSG). NICE and the AWMSG recommendations are based 
on the best available evidence. 
 
NICE’s evidence-based recommendations developed by independent committees, including 
professionals and lay members, and consulted on by stakeholders. We rely upon this robust 
process to assist health care professionals, patients and their carers’ decisions about 
appropriate treatment and health care. 
 
We also rely on the work of the Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency 
(MHRA) which is responsible for ensuring that medicines and medical devices work and are 
acceptably safe.  
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May I suggest that you write to both the Chief Executive of NICE, Sir Andrew Dillon, and the 
MHRA, Dr June Raine, to address any concerns you may have in regards to their processes.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
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